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This letter is to serve as scope of work clarification for the permit applications submitted for the Villas of Capri Apartments,Tara 
Circle, Naples.  

The scope of work applied for one each permit stated remove drywall and replace drywall. To be clear, there will be no removal or 
replacement of wood, bracing, lumber or 2 x 4’s. We are not removing or replacing any fire alarms or live smoke detectors. We are 
not removing and replacing any insulation. There will be no work done to any fire rated tenant separation walls. There will be no 
alterations to wall outlets, electrical wiring or fixtures. As per submitted floor plans, highlighted are the areas of drywall 
replacement. Please note, the areas highlighted for bathrooms, kitchens are exterior walls facing hallways, dining room and living 
room. Not inside wet areas. 

Furthermore, please disregard engineer’s drawings as submitted with permit applications, as they are not pertinent, nor do they 
represent the type of work which is applied for or being performed. I ask that this letter become part of each permit digital file 
application for consideration, approval and issueance of permits. 

If you have any questions, please contact me at, 239-462-1534. 

Respectfully, 

 

William Boulton 
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